
I am writing in favor of the National Popular Vote bills being considered in the Legislature. It is 
disheartening that a president can be elected by a relatively small proportion of states, even when he 
didn't win the popular vote. People need to know that their own vote counts so they continue to 
participate in our democratic processes. Please support these bills. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Cheryl A. Graham 
4070 Gusty Ave NE 
Albany, OR 97322 
541-981-2984 
 


